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Information on the Funeral Service Trust Account 
 
 
In situations where an individual entered into a prepaid funeral contract with a funeral 
establishment that is incapable of performing its prepaid funeral contracts, holders of prepaid 
funeral contracts may be eligible for payment from the FSTA upon application.  
 
Rule 7.3 of the Rules of the Board of Funeral Service sets forth the requirements and steps for 
submitting a claim. It is important that you read Rule 7.3 in its entirety before submitting a 
claim.  

 
Click here for the Administrative Rule 

 
For more information and to obtain a copy of a form to file a claim with the FSTA, please contact 

OPR at SOS.OPRLicensing3@vermont.gov 
 

 
 

https://sos.vermont.gov/media/jv2dibal/fs_rules.pdf

